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September 1, 2022
We welcomed our Preschool and Kindergarten students into our school this week!  Fifteen smiling faces at St. Edward School.  Welcome to:  Laney, Calliope, Avery, Annabelle, Abby, Annika, Abigail, Axel, Lillian, Hazel, James, Ambrose, Bella, Evelyn and Trent.  We are so glad you are here! 
Marathon kick-off is planned for tomorrow!  The 7th & 8th-grade students will lead us as we get fired up for this year’s Marathon.  All students will bring home their marathon packets with permission slips, pledge sheets, and details about our incentives and goals.  Please encourage students to start collecting pledges for our school. The Marathon is planned for October 7th.  
There will be no school on Monday, Sept 5th for Labor Day.

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept. 7th   at 10:30 am.   The 5th and 6th-grade students will be leading us.  

All students in grades 5-8 are encouraged to apply for a seat on the St. Edward School Student Council.  Applications are due on Sept. 7th.  Candidates will be announced next week.  

The September Guardian Angel lunch is scheduled for Thursday, Sept.8th.

There are three VIRTUS Training Sessions in our diocese.  The first is on Thursday, September 8 from 6:30 – 9:30 pm at the Church of St. Joseph in Montevideo, the second is on Monday, September 12, 2022 from 6:30 – 9:30 p.m. at the Church of Ss. Peter & Paul, Ivanhoe, and the third is on Sunday, September 18th from 1 – 4 pm at the Church of St. Aloysius in Olivia.  Please register online through the diocesan Website https://www.dnu.org/safeenvironment/.  If you need assistance, please contact Caren in the church office (872-6346).  All employees and volunteers who work with our children must be VIRTUS trained.

The next Education Committee meeting will be held at 6 pm on Tuesday, Sept. 20th.  We are currently looking for one new member to join.  This is a three-year commitment.  Meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month from 6 – 8 pm.  
As we strive to model the sacredness of the Mass in every aspect, please keep our Mass dress code in mind.  

MASS DAYS  
Students are asked to dress nicely and appropriately (dress pants/khakis, dress/polo shirt/St. Edward shirt, skirt, or a dress) for Mass and special celebrations.
In Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus tells us that a disciple is someone who puts Jesus before everyone and everything.  St. Cyprian said, “Whatever a man prefers to God, that he makes a god to himself.”  What are we doing to make Jesus first in our lives?
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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